
 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parents,           9th July 2018 

 

On Wednesday 18th July we’re inviting all pupils to build dens for Save the Children’s Den Day. It’s a 

fun way for your children to raise funds that will change children’s lives, while they learn new skills 

and important lessons about the world around them.  

 

Our pupils will be joining children from around the UK to unleash their imaginations and transform 

their classrooms and playground into amazing dens.  The children will plan ideas with their class 

teacher and design a den made from materials they can find in school.  

 

To raise funds for Den Day, we’re asking them to donate £1 on the day in buckets that the Rights 

Crew will be holding on both playgrounds from 8:30am until the start of the school day. The money 

they raise will help Save the Children give children around the world a safe place to sleep at night.  

 

To find out more, you can visit the event website at denday.org and learn more about Save the 

Children at savethechildren.org.uk 

  

Den Day will be an amazing educational adventure for the children and they will be making a big 

difference to children in some of the world’s poorest countries. 

 

We would really appreciate your support for this great cause. Den Day will be a lesson your children 

will always remember!  

 

With thanks and best wishes, 
 

Mrs Higgins-Carter 
 

 

  

 
 

http://denday.org/
http://www.savethechildren.org.uk/

